
From: TIMOTHY JAWITZ [mailto:tjawitz@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, August 20, 2017 8:43 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 

New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee                         Date: 8/20/2017 

Pamela G. Monroe, Administrator 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 1 0 

Concord, NH 03301 

(via mail) 

  

Re: New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee ("SEC") Docket No. 2015-06 

Northern Pass Transmission Project 

 Dear Members of the Site Evaluation Committee: 

 I am writing in opposition to the construction of the Northern Pass Transmission Line across 
New Hampshire. 

 I have no Bulleted List or organized thoughts to share. This project will ruin NH’s landscape 
forever and that is just not worth the small amount of revenue that we may see for a short period 
of time. I grew up and have lived most of my life here. Probably die here in Deerfield too. 
Anyway, I am opposed to every aspect of this purposed project.  

 Thanks for your time!  

Timothy Jawitz 

52 Middle Rd. 

Deerfield NH 03037 
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